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Homework
Teachers will continue to issue homework every Friday which 

must completed at home. This will help with the transition to 
secondary school where homework can be a daily 
expectation.

Our learning in Year 6
Welcome to the 1st Summer term, we hope you are ready for the lead up to SATs and the test week -
with lots of fun to follow.

English
In writing, we will continue to cover a wide range of genre to exhibit our excellent writing skills and 
use of new and ambitious vocabulary and extended punctuation.

In preparation for the Reading, and the Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar SATs paper, please ensure 
your children complete their weekly homework.

Maths
In maths, we will be focusing on applying all our knowledge and skills to problem solving in various 
forms in preparation for the tests. We also ask that children continue to practice their times tables on 
TT Rockstars – rapid recall of their tables is extremely important for all areas of the mathematics 
curriculum.

Foundation
After SATs, Year 6 will be completing wider curriculum topics, which will include artwork, history, 
geography and poetry.

Production

Once the SATs are over, we will begin learning and practising our production. The children will have 
lines and songs that they need to learn. 

SATs
It is vital all Year 6 children come to school EVERY DAY 
to ensure the best possible outcomes for your children. 
The SATs tests begin on Monday 12th May. We will be 
in class from 8.20am Mon-Thurs and breakfast snacks 
will be available. We strongly recommend all Year 6 
attend SATs breakfast club – it helps the children stay 
calm and chat with friends before tests start.

Uniform
Please ensure that children are wearing the correct 
uniform at all times:
- Navy blue pinafore dress, navy blue skirt
- Navy blue or dark grey tailored school trousers
- White school shirt
- Navy blue ‘V' neck jumper or cardigan with school 

logo which must be on the left side of the chest
- Tie - traditional only
- White, dark or navy socks (no logos or motifs)
- Black low-heeled school shoes
- P.E. – plain blue, black or white t-shirt and 

shorts/tracksuit bottoms, plain trainers/plimsolls
N.B. – PE days for this half term are as follows:
• Hepworth – Monday and Tuesday
• Zephaniah – Monday and Tuesday
• Emin – Monday and Tuesday
*PE days may change slightly after SATs*

School Journey
We are excited about our trip to the Kingswood Centre in 
Ashford from Wednesday 4th June. Please make sure you 
keep an eye out for what kind of clothes/equipment the 

children will need to bring ; what kind of activities they will be 
doing; and to find out general information.

Important Dates 
Summer 1:  22nd April – 23rd May 
SATs: WB 12th May 
Residential: 4th June – 6th June


